
City Attorney’s Communication #2024-539
May 1, 2024

TO: Laura Atria, Public Art Program Manager

FROM: Jill Ziluck, Assistant City Attorney

RE: Ordinance — Authorizing Agreement between Velvet Anvil, LLC and City of
Pompano Beach for Commissioned Artwork

As requested in your Cultural Affairs Department memorandum dated April 8, 2024, attached
please find the following Ordinance addressing the above—referenced matter:

AN ORDINANCE OF THE CITY COMMISSION OF THE
CITY OF POMPANO BEACH, FLORIDA, APPROVING
AND AUTHORIZING THE PROPER CITY OFFICIALS TO
EXECUTE AN AGREEMENT FOR COMMISSIONED
ARTWORK BETWEEN THE CITY OF POMPANO BEACH
AND VELVET ANVIL, LLC FOR THE DESIGN AND
FABRICATION OF A SEAHORSE SCULPTURE TO BE
ATTACHED TO THE LADY LUCK IN SHIPWRECK PARK;
PROVIDING FOR SEVERABILITY; PROVIDING AN
EFFECTIVE DATE.

Please feel free to contact me if I may be of further assistance.
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